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Christmas Carol Service for Printers 

The BPIF has announced that this year’s ‘Christmas Carol Service’ for printers, will be 

held on Tuesday 14 December at 6.00pm.  Along with the BPIF, The Stationers’ and 

Newspaper Makers’ Company, trade union Unite and The Newspaper Society will also 

be supporting the event. 

 

The congregation and St Bride’s Choir will sing both traditional and modern versions of 

Christmas Carols, and industry representatives will give a series of readings from the 

Nativity story. Mulled wine and mince pies will be served following the service. 

 

Everyone is welcome, however places are limited so all those who wish to attend should 

contact Heena Bulsara at the BPIF on (020) 7915 8338 or e-mail 

heena.bulsara@bpif.org.uk 

  

 
 

-Ends- 
 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Heena Bulsara 
Marketing Executive  
Phone: (020) 7915 8338 
Email: heena.bulsara@bpif.org.uk 
Web: www.britishprint.com  
 
 
For more information contact: 
Andy Scott (Mob: 07770 520484), email: andy@collinsscott.com or Vince 
Collins (Mob: 07977 178772), email: vince@collinsscott.com at Collins Scott 
Marketing 
 



 
Notes to Editors: 
 

The British Printing Industries Federation (BPIF) 
The BPIF is the principal business support organisation representing the UK print, 

printed packaging and graphic communication industry. It is one of the country's 

leading trade associations. The federation strive to ensure their members’ 

requirements come first. Through listening to their needs they have developed an 

unrivalled range of products and services that go well beyond those provided by a 

traditional trade association. 

 

They provide the highest standard of support for printers to grow and develop 

healthy, sustainable and profitable businesses, aiming to provide an environment 

geared towards their businesses success.  The BPIF offer practical, value-adding 

solutions for all areas of a print organisation, ranging from Health, Safety, 

Environmental and Quality issues; with the implementation of HR requirements; 

provide resolutions of technical or legal issues; as well as advice and support on 

marketing, sales and finance. This is all delivered by individuals and teams of highly 

skilled and experienced print industry specialists. 

 

New services recently launched include BPIF Insurance Service and the BPIF 

Financial Alliance to add to a wide range of business support services including 

healthcare and pensions.  They also offer a wide range of opportunities for 

networking both regionally and nationally, including prestigious events, special 

interest groups and popular short courses on a wide range of topics.  

For more information on the BPIF, visit: www.britishprint.com.  

 

 


